# **Shotley Pier Newsletter**

**Last Minute Change of Artist** 

Our original booking, Paul Fisk has cracked a bone in his wrist and cannot travel, so we hope to welcome him later this year when he has recovered.



A big thank you to Alan Bedding who has brought forward his date at short notice to be the February Artist of the Month at the Red Lion on Weds 5th February. His art is very popular locally.



Alan has travelled worldwide on various photo assignments for book publishers, travel companies and advertising agencies, allowing him to pursue his passion for landscape and seascape photography. He combines this to create Digital Photo Art, manipulating images with digital photo software for greater creativity and personal expression.

# The Red Lion, Main Road, Chelmondiston, IP9 1DX

### Pier Fund Raising Coffee Mornings 2020

Each month, a different artist displays their work at the coffee morning.

£5 ticket includes Tea/Coffee and a large slice of delicious cake!

Pier memorabilia for sale as well as original art

10.30 am -12 noon





Image by kind permission of Anne Plummer

Weds January 8<sup>th</sup>
Weds February 5<sup>th</sup>
Weds March 4<sup>th</sup>
Weds April 1<sup>st</sup>
Weds May 6<sup>th</sup>
Thurs June 4<sup>th</sup>
Weds July 1<sup>st</sup>
Weds August 5t<sup>h</sup>
Weds September 2<sup>nd</sup>
Weds October 7<sup>th</sup>
Weds November 4<sup>th</sup>
Sat December 5<sup>th</sup>

Read More about the art coffee mornings



# **Annual Art Exhibition**

SAVE THE DATE: The weekend of Saturday 27<sup>th</sup> June and Sunday 28<sup>th</sup> June is the date we have settled on to hold our third annual art exhibition weekend. Apologies if you had already put a different date in your diary but we had a clash with other events, so this is now the definite weekend for our Art Exhibition.

It is going to be at Shotley Church again as it was so successful in 2019, with hundreds of visitors enjoying the well-lit interior, the art and refreshments. The view of the river is also very interesting from the churchyard.

Email <u>shotleypier@gmail.com</u> if you would be interested in helping as we do need a few more volunteers to help for half a day!